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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to:   
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Sara Awwad 7C Miles Brewin 7C Summer Finley 7C 

Sebastian Squires 7C Sia-Jessica Blowers 7S Dylan Brooks 7S 

Dylan Drake 7S James Fairburn 7S Skyla Haynes 7S 

Skye Little 7S Majd Masto Adi 7S Noah Smith 7S 

Maiya Upsall 7S Beatrix Welch 7S Abigail Wilson 7S 

Tilly Chapman 7T Finlay Cone 7T Barnaby Coulthard 7T 

Oliver Gorman 7T Henry Hewitt 7T Joey Richardson 7T 

Hunter Rodwell 7T Harry Smith 7T Jasmine Udonwa 7T 

Treasure Babalola 8C Henry Cross 8C Holly Kemp 8C 

Sophie Foster 8C Richee Nellist 8C Rose Brooks 8S 

Poppy Chapman 8S Henrietta Leach 8S Oscar Simpson 8S 

Maisey Webster 8S Beatrice Bennison 8T Payton Limb 8T 

Freya Lumley 8T Georgia Revill 8T Mercy Teklit 8T 

Lilly Vine 8T Charles Webb-Meek 8T  

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits: 
Beth Shaw 9C Sonia Wegorkiewicz 9C Annastasia Giddy 9T 

Daisy Storr 9T Katy Bates 10C Sebastian Hextall 10C 

Thomas Jeffery 10C Alexandra McConville 10C Joshua Leach 10S 

Kieron Meade 10S Isabella Victory 10S Skye Holmes 10T 

Danya Jafri 10T Mortimer Woodhall 12C David Mihai-Ortan 13C 

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Sophie Agu 7S Lucie Blades 7S Dawson King 7S 

Evelyn Lovelle 7S Harry Lovelle 7S Alexander Newbury 7T 

Euan Cartwright- Owen 8C Bettie-Grace Gargon 8C Mya Kidd 8C 

Charlotte Proudfoot-Thurston 8C Dempsey Culley 8S Namayanja Pearson 8S 

Harvey Read 8T   

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits: 
Holly Reeson 9C Harrison Smith 9C Hannah Taylor 9C 

Amelia Layden 9S Laura Rudd 10S  
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The following pupils who have attained their Subject Leader’s Commendation: 
Business Studies Holly Reeson 9C Hannah Taylor 9C 

Evie Rogers 9S  
Extra-Curricular Activity Max Huckstep 7T Ariana Lister 10C 

Marley Biney 10S Genevieve Campbell-Owen 10T 
History Grace Epton 13T  
Mathematics Willow Fearn 8C Bethany Page 10C 

Jack Whitehouse 10C Jake Whiley 13T 
Physical Education Dawson King 7S Richee Nellist 8C 

 
We currently have a Parent Governor vacancy on our Trustee Board.  School governors make a valuable 
contribution to children’s education, opportunities and futures.  Being a governor is a hugely rewarding role 
with the chance to make a real difference to our students and the local community.  If you would like any 
further information, or to put your name forward as a nominee, please contact Mrs Amanda Johnson, Clerk 
to Governors, at a.johnson@queenelizabeths.co.uk. 
 
Our PE Department have ‘challenged’ our students (and staff!) to collectively run 1000 laps of the school 
field.  The challenge will be completed during lunch times starting on Monday 2 December and must be 
completed by Friday 6 December.  Students are encouraged to take part and gain sponsorship for their 
efforts, a sponsorship form is attached or collected from the PE office or reception.  A target of £1,000 has 
been set, which will be spent on lunch time PE equipment for all students to use, such as an outdoor table-
football for example.  Good luck to all those who take part! 
 
Christmas Dinner will now be on Thursday 12 December, could you please ensure that your child has 
enough credit on their ParentPay ‘School Meal Fund’ should they wish to join in with the festivities.  We 
expect at this stage for the cost to be £5.00 and will share the menu in next week’s Tuesday letter. 
 
The Lincolnshire Community Health Service Year 9 MenACWY & Td/IPV vaccination programme is 
scheduled to take place on 31 January 2025.   Please refer to the attached letter for more information, 
where you can click a link to give consent for your child. 
 
And finally, a reminder that our Sixth Form Open Evening is on Thursday when we look forward to 
welcoming Y11 students to come and visit the Sixth Form. 
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget 
to check your 
School Meal 

Fund! 
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